Personal Videoconferencing (PVC)

During the BSO OTN Optimization Project there was great interest from LTCHs that did not have
OTN and a number of health care providers who were interested in the convenience and
flexibility offered by PVC.

The application or onboarding process for PVC can be completed through two streams, either as
an individual health care provider or under an organization. Your OTN Regional Manager can
assist you with determining most appropriate stream for you.

Here is the link to the OTN Onboarding process for Personal Videoconferencing (PVC)
https://training.otn.ca/pluginfile.php/10095/mod_resource/content/54/pdf/Personal%20Video
conferencing%20Checklist.pdf




